
From: Taylor West Weber Water taylorwestweberwater@msn.com
Subject: RE: Secondary Water Service 3218 South 4300 West

Date: December 22, 2020 at 3:26 PM
To: Sherry Oliver oliverracing50@yahoo.com

Sherrie,
Attached is the will serve letter you requested. Let me know if you need anything else or
have any questions.
Thanks,
 
Ryan Rogers
Taylor West Weber Water
Manager      801-731-1668
 
From: Sherry Oliver <oliverracing50@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 23, 2020 3:24 PM
To: Taylor West Weber Water <taylorwestweberwater@msn.com>
Subject: Re: Secondary Water Service 3218 South 4300 West
 
Yes I would like to what time and where do you meet?

On Nov 23, 2020, at 2:31 PM, Taylor West Weber Water
<taylorwestweberwater@msn.com> wrote:
 
Sherry,
I received both of your letters. Are you planning on attending the Board
meeting on the 21st of December?
Thanks,
 
Ryan Rogers
TWWW Manager
801-731-1668
 
From: Sherry Oliver <oliverracing50@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 23, 2020 1:24 PM
To: TaylorWestWeberWater@msn.com
Cc: TaylorWestWeberWater@msn.com
Subject: Fwd: Secondary Water Service 3218 South 4300 West
 
Here is the letter your requested for our water approval, for the Blaine Hadley
Farms subdivision.  Located at 3218 South 4300 west.  Let me know if I need
anything else for this approval.  Thank You. Sherry Oliver my cell is 801-726-
1464

Begin forwarded message:
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Begin forwarded message:
 
From: Casey Potter <cpotter@weberbasin.com>
Subject: Secondary Water Service 3218 South 4300 West
Date: November 18, 2020 at 1:47:00 PM MST
To: "oliverracing50@yahoo.com" <oliverracing50@yahoo.com>
 
Hi Sherrie,
               The parcel 150890007 located at 3218 South 4300
West in West Haven is out of Weber Basin Water’s service area.
If Weber Basin Water were to serve this parcel with secondary
water there would have to be an agreement made between
Hooper Water and Weber Basin. If an agreement was made then
you would have to tie onto our secondary line in 3300 South and
run it up 4300 West and stub it into your lots. Let me know if you
have any other questions.
 

Thanks,
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Casey Potter, PE
Weber Basin Water Conservancy District
2837 East Highway 193
Layton, Utah 84040
tel: (801) 771-1677
Direct: (801) 771-4381
cpotter@weberbasin.com
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